
POPLARVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

MANAGEMENT OF STUDENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

 

 

The Poplarville School District Board of Trustees will accept SEALED BID 

PROPOSALS for the MANAGEMENT OF STUDENT 

TRANSPORTATION SERVICES.  Said bids shall be received at the Office of 

the Superintendent of Education of the Poplarville School District located at 302 

S. Julia Street, Poplarville, MS 39470, up to and no later than 10:30 A.M. on 

Wednesday, February 7, 2024.   

 

Proposals should be sealed, boxed and labeled: 
 

RFP # MANAGEMENT OF STUDENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

FEBRUARY 7, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. 

Attention:  Joanna Maddox 

 

Bid Proposal Forms including submission of the bids and contract terms may be 

obtained at the following link: https://bit.ly/psd24-mgt-stud-transportation or from 

the Office of the Superintendent by contacting Lori Dearman, Purchasing Agent 

at ldearman@poplarvilleschools.org or by phone at (601) 795-8477. 
 

 

           

    Jonathan Will, Superintendent of Education 

    Poplarville School District 

 

The Poplarville School District does not discriminate on the basis of Sex, Race, 

Religion, Color, National Origin, Age or Handicap.  The Poplarville School 

District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to 

waive any irregularities in the bids. 

 

Publish in The Picayune Item on:   January 10 and 17, 2024. 

 

MAIL PROOF OF PUBLICATION AND INVOICE TO POPLARVILLE 

SCHOOL DISTRICT, 302 SOUTH JULIA STREET, POPLARVILLE, MS 

39470. 
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